
REMINDER – MUFTI DAY! 

1st December - Children can wear 

their own clothes to school, in 

exchange for bringing in sweets 

and chocolate, for the Christmas 

Fair. 

COATS, HATS AND GLOVES 

Remember to send your child in 

with a coat, hat and gloves, now 

the weather is beginning to get 

colder!  Please ensure all items of 

clothing are named. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

A reminder to NOT bring dogs 

onto the school premises. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

NOTICES 

 

29/11/23:  Parents Evening 

06/12/23:  Xmas Fair  

08/12/23:  Final balance due for 

Y2/3 CHET Trip 

13/12/23:  Xmas dinner 

14/12/23:  Xmas Concert Infants 

15/12/23   Xmas Concert Juniors 

18/12/23:  CHET Trip Y2&3 

22/12/23:  Finish for Xmas 3pm 

08/01/24:  INSET DAY 

09/01/24:  Children back to school                             

8.45am 

15/1/24:  Reception 2024 deadline 

 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Cole Sunflower Class, Rylee Poppy Class 

Juniors:   

Olivia Maple Class, Leon Oak Class 

These children had 100% attendance 

and no lates.  

Can you win next time? 

Star Classes of the Week 

Sunflower 95.52% 
 
Poppy 97.20% 
 
Maple 93.23% 
 
Clover  96.67% 

  

  

  

 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 17/11/23 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CONTACT SCHOOL BY 8.45AM IF YOUR CHILD IS GOING TO BE ABSENT.  YOU CAN USE 

THE PARENTAPP OR TELEPHONE THE ABSENCE LINE.  OTHERWISE THEIR ABSENCE WILL BE UNAUTHORISED. 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

24th November 2023 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

Year 5 Anglo Saxon Workshop – Through games, drama and role play 

Year 5 had a fantastic day learning all about Anglo-Saxon life.  They met 

the settlers who came over from Europe in the 5th Century.  They learnt 

about the heptarchy and how they split up the land to be ruled by 

different people.  They learnt the secrets of their language and also 

where our own language of ‘English’ has evolved from.  

Bottle Top Competition – Eco Club have decided to host a bottle top 

collection competition as part of a recycling project.  All you have to do is 

work together to collect as many bottle tops as you can.  The class who 

collects the most amount of bottle tops could win A Hot chocolate 

hamper and a free pass from Mrs Wood for a movie afternoon!  The 

winning class will be announced on Friday 8th December!   

Parents Evening Wednesday 29th November 2023 – You should have 

received your time to meet with the teacher. 

Christmas Concert – Preparations are under way for our Christmas 

Concerts in December.  Reception to Year 2 on Thursday 14th December 

9.30am, Year3 to Year 6 on Friday 15th December 9.30am.   

School Health Attend Anywhere Drop In – Your School Health Team will 

be holding parent online drop-in sessions on 27/11/23 9-11.30am and 

5/12/23 2.30-5.00pm https://nhs.vc/schoolnursesseftonmaghull  If you 

are unable to attend but wish to speak to the school health team tel: 

0151 247 6354 email: mcn-tr.seftonschoolhealth@nhs.net 

  

 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

HEADLINES 

https://nhs.vc/schoolnursesseftonmaghull

